
 
 

12/15/2021 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

 

We are aware of the landscape requirements for the City of Naperville and will be in compliance with 
those landscape requirements for the ground sign at Napleton Mazda of Naperville. 

 

 

 

 

      Regards, 

 

 

Napleton Mazda of Naperville 


